Dear friends,

Some friend from England came to my school in March. I felt very happy and we had a great time.

  When I heard they would come here, I felt happy. Because I would have a chance to improve my English. My classmates also felt very excited when they saw the English people. They welcomed the English people warmly.
  I also had a big dinner with them at my classmate’s home. We ate dumplings noodles and so on. After dinner, I talked with them in English and went out for a walk. I think it could improve my English greatly.
  In a word, it could bring us many advantages.
                                     Yours sincerely 

                                       Jiang Hao      
